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2nd January, 2012
Maria Matilla
1239, South Plaza, 

New York,

USA
Dear Maria,

I am super excited and happy to know that you have given birth to twin boys. Kindly accept my heartiest best wishes on attaining motherhood. I cannot wait to meet you and the newcomers. How are they? Whom do they look like- you or their dad? You know, being a mother is such an extraordinary feeling that only a mother can understand. I guess your happiness knows no bounds today, just as mine.

Please call me up soon and let me know when I can expect to see you. You know because I work, I need to apply for leave in advance. How is Adam doing? How does he feel about the new responsibility? 
Contact me soon and pass on my love to both of your kids.

Warm regards
Annabel
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